Oxford LARP Society - Covid Safety
policy for LARP

Members attend Oxford LARP Society events at their own risk. The Society is taking all
practicable precautions to minimise the risks of attending events in-person during the current
situation.

Due to the requirement to control the transmission risk of the Coronavirus, the following rules
changes and modifications are currently in effect. These are temporary changes which are
not subject to the standard rules change process and will be reverted when restrictions are
no longer necessary. They are subject to change without notice.

1. Outdoor events
a. Members MUST NOT attend if they experience any symptoms of Covid 19, if

they have a positive test result, if they are self-isolating, or if they receive a

notification of exposure from the NHS app.

Attendees must be vaccinated, or must have an exemption.

Members are advised to carry out a rapid flow test before attending events.

Attendees can travel as preferred, either by public transport or car sharing.

All events should meet at the locations where they take place, e.g. events on

Shotover should meet on Shotover, rather than meeting in Cowley first.

f. Attendees must provide contact details for each event attended to support
contact tracing.

g. Attendees must contact the event organiser (or the committee if unable to
contact the organiser) should they experience symptoms or have a positive
COVID test within 14 days following an event they attended so that contacts
at that event can be notified.

h. Face masks are not required but can be worn as desired.

i. Weapons must be cleaned before being used by someone else.

j- Food: members should not share food or drinks. Currently members should
bring their own lunch and drink.

k. Hygiene: hand sanitiser and wipes will be available and should be used
frequently.
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2. Indoor events

a. Specific policies and preferences to be outlined for events, according to
current circumstances.



